
Expressions of Thanks 
 

Dear Church Family, 
   Thank you church for 
prayers, cards, when I 
broke my foot. 

Janelle Blackwood 

January 13, 10:25AM 

Judy Dobson 
Ericka Hardesty 
Kim LeMasters 
Paula Ballou 

Lori Felten 
Matt & Katherine 

Whitaker 
 

Leader: Sharon Owens 

Security: Chris Anderson 

201 W. Fourth Street - Corbin, KY 40701 

Phone 606.528.6650 
Fax 606.528.3407 

www.GoCentral.org 
twitter.com/gocentral 

facebook.com/gocentral 
instagram:@cbccorbin  

y 
 

Chad Fugitt - Senior Pastor 
 

Jeff Sparks - Student Pastor 
 

Josh Pollitt - Children & Families` Pastor 
 

James Vandy - Senior Adult Pastor 

The People Gave:     January 6, 2018 
Offering  $30,003.38 
Designated  405.00 

Total  $30,408.38 
   

Weekly Budget Offering  $30,003.38 
Yr. to date Budget Offering  $30,003.38 
   

Weekly Budget Needs  $17,069.18 
Yr. to date Budget Needs  $17,069.18 

Heritage Nursing/Rehab 8 

Sunday School Small Group Bible Study 
Attendance:  311 January  6, 2019 

Contacts:  Members  65     Prospects  9           

Lottie Moon 

Christmas Offering 

IN MEMORY OF OUR PARENTS 

James Tompkins 

Margaret Cook 

Clyde & Drucilla Rowlett  

by Johnny & Linda Rowlett 

~^~ 

Congratulations to:   
  

Travis & Stephanie Freeman at the birth of 

their daughter, Lillian Pearl, born January 3, 

2019, wt. 7 lbs. 10 oz. , 20 ¾ ″ long. 

Grandparents: Larry & Mary Freeman. 
 

Kayla & John Lambert at the birth of their 

son, Samuel Tyler, wt. 6lbs., 13 oz., born       

January 2, 2019. Grandparents: Jessica & 

Jason Steely. Great-Grandparents: Herman  

& Jennifer McDaniel.  

 

Sympathy to: 

 The family and friends of CJ Taylor at his 

passing.  

Lysa Terkeurst’s - It’s Not Supposed to Be This Way 
 

What went wrong? Why did God let this happen?  

Reality often ends up so very far from the life we long 

for. In this 6 session study, fresh biblical insight is found.  
 

The first 15 to register get a discounted price book! 

Tuesday nights @ 6:30pm in the Youth Corner. Sessions 

now in progress. Debbie Cook leader. 

Immediately after  

Morning Worship service 

1/13/2019 there will be a 

short information meeting 

at the Youth Corner for all 

6th -12th  grade girls and 

their families. It will not last 

longer than 30 minutes. 

(Lunch will not be  

provided.)  
 

Youth Girls and Families 

You might be asking  

yourself, “What is 

Acteens?" Bring your 

daughter and family to a 

quick meeting about this 

revived mentoring  

program for girls from 

6th-12th grade. 

  

We’ll discuss the purpose, 

need, and vision for the 

year as well as setting a 

firm foundation for this   

wonderful program.  

Starting Sunday evening, January 20th, we will be 

starting a 4-week journey through one of the most 

interesting prophecies of the Old Testament in the 

book of Habakkuk. The title of the study is “Why?”.    

It is a book like no other in the Bible because the 

honesty of the prophet comes face to face with the 

truthfulness and grace of God. Habakkuk is a         

prophecy that asks difficult questions but helps us see 

the answers as well. 

 
 


